
REPORT ON EDUCATIONAL TALK ON 

Diploma in Elementary Education and it’s relevance in the Job Market 

Venue-D.I.E.T,Sohra 

  The Department of Education conducted an Educational Talk on “Diploma in 

Elementary Education and it’s relevance in the Job Market ‘’at D.I.E.T, Sohra on the 13th of 

May 2022 Sohra. The Resource person was the Principal of D.I.E.T, Sohra, Smt. A. L. M. 

Sohliya. 

The Objectives of the Programme are 

i) To create Awareness among students about the Course Structure, Admission and 

accommodation of the Course Diploma in Elementary Education 

ii) To acquire knowledge about the Course and its relevance to the Job Market. 

 The participants of the programme are the B.A VI Semester Education Honours 

Students. 

The Principal welcomed us and delivered her talk on the various aspects of the course 

–the duration, syllabus, accommodation, the future prospects etc. The students had a fruitful 

interaction with her where she clarified all the queries and doubts regarding the course. 

This was followed by refreshment, after which we departed from the Institute and 

toured around Sohra. 

The total number of students who attended the programme was 33. 

 The Outcome of the Programme are as follows:- 

i) The students are more aware about the Course and its importance in the Teaching 

Profession. 

ii)  The students have gained knowledge about the Courses they can take up after 

completion of D. El. Ed Course. 

 



 

 

 

Expenditure  

AMOUNT SANCTIONED 

Rs 15,000/- 

Expenditure  

1.Refreshment Rs 3440/- 

2.Renumeration for Resource 

Person 

Rs 2000/- 

3.Bus Fare Rs 9000/- 

4.Flex Rs 708/- 

Total Rs 15,148/- 

 

         

        (  ) 

Mr James Pyngrope 

Head of Department 

 


